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A Battle of Epic Proportions!  

Five teams from Year 5 

Greetings, sports fans and proud parents! Buckle up for the thrilling tale of the recent showdown between our valiant Year 5 

warriors and the formidable team from Alleyns School! 

 

With anticipation as high as a kite in a hurricane, our gallant youngsters took to the field prepared to defend our honour against the 

relentless onslaught of the Alleyns squad. The stakes were high, the sun was shining (it felt like summer), and our teams were 

ready to rumble! 

 

In a display of sheer brilliance and determination, our boys' teams dominated the field, securing victory with scores of 3-1 and 7-2! 

Meanwhile, our fierce girls' teams battled with all their might, triumphing with a resounding 7-0 win in one match and putting up a 

valiant fight in the others, albeit narrowly missing out on victory. 

 

But let's not just focus on the scores. What truly warmed our hearts was the sportsmanship and camaraderie displayed by both 

sides. Win or lose, our players showed respect and kindness to their opponents, proving that the true spirit of sportsmanship shines 

bright at Heber! 

And let's not forget the post-match feast of delicious flapjacks, fueling both body and spirit after the exhilarating matches.  

In the end, while we might celebrate the bonds of friendship forged on the field of play, it is worth facing facts that we won more 

matches and scored more goals than our local rivals! Hurray! 

Go Heber! 

 

A big thank you to Jon Powles, Sam Henley and special mention to Elizabeth (our admissions officer) who guided the girls team to 

their 7-0 win and is now officially top coach at Heber. 
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Heber Disco Divas! 

After much anticipation from kids and parents alike, Disco Day arrived last Friday and out came the glitter, glow sticks, gummy 

bears and gowns. Hundreds of kids spread out over two discos – and boy did they know how to move. The DJ and dancemaster 

were put through their paces but want to come back next year after such great engagement. Those who weren’t so keen on 

grooving could be found colouring, getting tattoos and hitting the tuck shop. There was something for everyone! 

 

As well as the rush of sugar and adrenaline the kids enjoyed, the discos made over £1100 for the school which will go towards the 

renovation of the Middle Hall. A big thank you to all the children who attended, the grownups who were on taxi duty and a special 

mention to all those of you who helped set up, apply tattoos, organise merchandise, clean toilets, hoover, link forms to payments, 

make signs for various areas, wash up plastic cups and so the list goes on. Any help at these events, no matter how much or little, 

is what makes these happen and is hugely appreciated. Thanks too to the front reception team who were ace helping with the 

administration of the discos; and Miss Rosenberg and Mrs Jefford for sticking around and amongst other useful things, using their 

big voices where required.       

 

Junior Road Watch 

This week, Year 5 were joined by the Metropolitan Police for an afternoon! The children had the amazing opportunity to go inside 

the police van as well as ‘play with’ some police equipment, including metal detectors and riot gear! They also used a radar speed 

gun to track the speed of motorists. Cars that were speeding along Barry Road were pulled over by one of the PC’s but had the 

option to avoid a speeding ticket if they answered some questions that the children asked! 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were 

chosen as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our 

school values this week: 

 

RH Gabriel   RP Sofia 

1C Johnny   1V Rowan 

2H Mania   2JP Winnie 

3N Ava   3W Lennon 

4LC Monty   4S Theo 

5G Miley   5K Nour 

6A Ridwan      6F Zain 

 

Academic Excellence Awards 

This week in our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a 

child from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

 

RH Zakiya   RP Delilah 

1C Olivia   1V Zak 

2H Kadri   2JP Eddie 

3N Kira   3W Malachi 

4LC Ian   4S Elodie 

5G Bridget   5K Matilda 

6A Maryam      6F Prosper 

This Week in Art 

Year 6 continued experimenting with different ecological collage/sculptures based on our topic ‘Sustain the Environment’. They 

created a mini version of a sustainable monument they suggested for the local area. 

 

Year 2 were excited to make collaged models of their own personally designed building based on Hundertwasser and other 

architects that we have looked at this term. 

 

Year 1 did a fantastic job with their painting skills demonstrating how they could make fruit look 'Old and New'.  Can you guess 

which is which? 

 

Thank you to those that have already entered and uploaded your children's artwork for the Children's Royal Academy Summer 

Show competition.  They look fantastic!  A reminder that there is still time to enter any of your child's artwork - the deadline is next 

Thursday 27 March at 5pm.  Please just visit https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/  and follow the instructions for submission. 
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Calling all EHCP Parents/Carers! 

As the Easter holidays rapidly approach, we wanted to inform you 

of an opportunity for some new ‘short breaks’ that are available for 

children with SEND, starting this Easter 2024. Activities include 

playschemes, after-school clubs (for when they’re back at school) 

and Saturday sessions. In order to access this, your child must be: 

▪ Aged 5-19 years old 

▪ A Southwark resident 

▪ Have an EHCP 

Bookings are now open via https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks  

 

 

GB Athletics Competition 

Eco committee have created their first recipe! We were 

invited to make a plant-based burger for a GB Athletics 

competition in celebration of the 2024 Olympics. We had to 

create a recipe based on a previous host nation of an 

Olympic Games and the recipe had to be plant-based in an 

effort to promote a plant-based diet which is better for the 

planet. We decided to base ours on Japan (who hosted 

Tokyo 2020), and it had to be flavourful and packed full of 

protein! Mr Gilyead cooked the burger and can confirm it 

was delicious! 

 

Governing Body Statement of Behaviour Principles 

The governors have reviewed their current behaviour statement on our school website and are happy that this still represents the 

standards of behaviour that we expect at Heber. Please take the time to read the statement and on our website and get in touch 

with the governors if you have any comments, by emailing governors@heber.southwark.sch.uk.  The Governing Body Statement of 

Behaviour Principles can be found here. 
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And the Winning House is… 

After a whole term of trying hard to earn house points the winning house has been announced! The winning house this term 

is...drum roll please....RIGAL (red)! Well done to everyone for the amazing final totals it was so close in the end!  

On Monday 25th March all the children in Rigal are invited to wear their own clothes to school and we encourage them to wear 

something red. In the afternoon they will enjoy their reward. This term the prize is … a magic show! We are excited to welcome 

Professor Palmermoff to Heber and can't wait to enjoy the show! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 508 507 512 515 

Total 5691 5688 5687 4995 

 March  
Tuesday 26th  Class Assembly – 3W (9:15am) 

Year 6 – Climate Workshops in school 

Wednesday 27th  Last day of Enrichment Clubs 

Thursday 28th  P&F Easter Egg Hunt 

Last day of term – school finishes at 2:00pm 

School Holiday      Friday 29th March – Sunday 14th April 

 April  
Monday 15th – Friday 19th  Years 3 and 4 swimming sessions at Alleyn’s 

Monday 22nd – Wednesday 24th  Year 5 School Journey 

Tuesday 23rd  Class Assembly – 4LC (9:15am) 

3N – Kew Gardens 

1V – Pond Dipping 

Thursday 25th  1C – Pond Dipping 

Friday 26th  Get Rid of and Donate collection (3:45pm) 

Monday 29th – Friday 3rd  International Week (International Evening Friday 3rd May) 

Tuesday 30th  Class Assembly – 2JP (9:15am) 
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